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Back to School Prayer 

Dear God, 

Thank you for keeping me safe during my summer.  

Thank you for your guiding hand on my shoulder.    

Thank you for ensuring the safety of my family and me.  

Please help me prepare for school and shower me with 

your mercy as I make my way to school.                  

Please look over me this school year.                                                               

In the name of Jesus, 

Amen 

 

The VIRTUE for            
September is Faith 

 

 

From the perspective of the Catholic 

Graduate Expectations, a person of faith: 

• Knows the saving story of our Christian 

faith 

• Speaks the language of life 

• Prays and worships God 

 
God made us to live together as a 

family community.  

 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Welcome to a new school year, and a special welcome to those families new to our school 

community!  A special greeting is also extended to our Junior Kindergarten children who are 

starting school for the first time. 

As principal at St. Dominic School, I look forward to working with each of you in supporting 

our students this year.   

The students have come to school very happy and excited this September.  It is a time to 

begin new friendships, explore and discover new learnings,  while all being supported by our 

faith. We look forward to opening our school doors to all of our families with our upcoming 

Open House.  It will be a time to meet your child’s teacher and explore the classroom. 

On behalf of our school staff, we share a vision of supporting our students in their education 

rooted in Catholic Faith.   Through our mutual efforts and ongoing communication, guided 

by the spirit of Christ, we will maintain and nurture a school community in which our chil-

dren are safe and happy. 

We look forward to an exciting year of learning at St. Dominic Catholic School as we all work 

together to prepare students for their future as faithful, responsible, and caring members of 

the community!  

L. Mundy 

mailto:st.dominicinfo@dpcdsb.org


Important Dates 

Sept. 3rd   First Day of School 

Sept. 13th  Forms coming home for those interested in 
  being part of our Catholic School Council  

Sept. 16th PA Day / Re-organization (no school for students) 

Sept. 27th Terry Fox Run (more information to come)
  Catholic School Council Forms Due 

Sept. 30th Orange Shirt Day 

Oct. 3rd  Open House BBQ / Meet your child’s teacher 
  6:00 pm—7:30 pm (More information to come) 

Oct. 7th  Grade 7 Vaccination Clinic (info. to come) 

Oct. 9th  Picture Day—bring your smiles! 

  First Catholic School Council Meeting     
  All Are Welcome to Attend                   
  6:00 pm St. Dominic School Library 

Oct. 11th  PA Day (no school for students) 

Oct. 14th   Thanksgiving (schools will be closed) 

Oct. 16th  Opening /Thanksgiving Mass (Gr’s 1-8)                          
  9:15 am St. Dominic Parish  

Oct. 31st   Happy Hallowe’en 

 

Interested in being a Student Monitor                          
over the lunch hour? 

If you would like to inquire about working as a student monitor 
over the lunch hour between 11:25 am —12:25 pm,                    

please see Ms. Mundy.   

 

Morning Arrival 

School begins at 8:30 am.  It is important that students arrive on 

time, to minimize disruptions to learning. Establishing morning 

routines are important skills in order to be prepared for the day! 

Late students come through the office. 

 

School Attendance 

Using SafeArrival, Parents/Guardians are required to report their 

child’s absence, late arrival or early departure using one of these three 

methods: 

• Toll Free # 1 (844) 435-3440 

• SchoolMessenger  go.schoolmessenger.ca 

• SchoolMessenger App (blue icon)   from the Apple App Store or 

the Google Play Store. 

These options are available 24 hours/day, 7 days/week. Future absences can be 

reported at any time using this system. For more information on how to report an 

absence using SafeArrival, visit: https://www.dpcdsb.org/parents/absence-

reporting   

Kiss and Ride 

If you are using the Kiss and Ride in the morning or afterschool, 

please follow the procedures below so that we ensure the safety of our 

students, families, and staff. 

• NEVER LEAVE YOUR VEHICLE.  The Kiss and Ride is meant to 
keep traffic moving.  It is not an area to park your car. 

• Please have your children exit your car on the passenger side of 
your vehicle. 

• Remind your children to use the cross walk and side walk areas 
after exiting your car. 

• Please control your speed and be aware of students that may pop 
out in front of you. 

Medications at School 

Every year, all medications, including EpiPens/puffers, stored at 

school are sent home on the last day in June.   

If your child has an EpiPen, puffer, or requires prescription drugs and/

or Benadryl to be  administered during the school day, please com-

plete a form in the office.  For those students that have previously 

stored items at school, forms were sent home with your child in June. 

 

STUDENT VERIFICATION FORMS 

and MEDICAL FORMS 

Student Verification Forms will be coming home with 

your child.  Please take the time to read through this 

package and make any necessary corrections to en-

sure all information is accurate.  Should any of your 

contact information change, please correct and/or inform the office.  

Please have these forms completed and returned to the school by 

Friday September 13th. 

Lunchtime Routines 

Don’t forget to send in forks, spoons, and water bottles! 

 

There are two options for lunch: 

1. Staying for Lunch:  All students who indicate that they will be 
staying for lunch are expected to be in the designated lunchroom 
areas every day for lunch.  Any student who stays for lunch is 

required to follow the lunchroom expectations.      

2. Going Home for Lunch: Student who go home for lunch are 

expected to do so all year. 

Students who stay for lunch are not permitted to leave school 
property without a signed and dated note from parents/guardians 
each time they leave the school grounds.  Thank you for your co-
operation. 

For our older students, it is very helpful if they learn their parents 
phone numbers.  At times they will need to call home. 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/ppOx4aDT7YrErpIvAYQMfQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRk-hWbP0S7aHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS82dlBGc3pSX0I1T0kxRFcwMThOczl3fn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSazhrTWpQMFFkYUhSMGNEb3ZMMmR2TG5OamFHOXZiRzFsYzNObGJtZGxjaTVqWVM5WEIz
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/hoF3dQsUkkG7RbsJ9bCsGQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRk-hWbP0QwaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZHBjZHNiLm9yZy9wYXJlbnRzL2Fic2VuY2UtcmVwb3J0aW5nVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpjFxviGGNKekqyUhdsYXVyaWUubXVuZHlAZHBjZHNiLm9yZ1gEAAAAAg~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/hoF3dQsUkkG7RbsJ9bCsGQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRk-hWbP0QwaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZHBjZHNiLm9yZy9wYXJlbnRzL2Fic2VuY2UtcmVwb3J0aW5nVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpjFxviGGNKekqyUhdsYXVyaWUubXVuZHlAZHBjZHNiLm9yZ1gEAAAAAg~~


 

  

 

STOPR Website and Twitter:  

Be sure to follow us on twitter @STOPRinfo and check out 
the website www.stopr.ca for the most up to date transpor-
tation information including:  

• Delays and Cancellations  

• First Time Rider Program Video and Resources  

• School Bus Safety Videos and Resources  

• Transportation Procedures and Forms  

• Transportation and School Eligibility  

• Walk and Roll Guide to School for Parents  

If your child was a courtesy seat rider last, you need to re
-apply this year.  Please pick up a form in the  office.  
Courtesy seats will not be issued until mid-October. 

You can also register with STOPR to get up to date infor-
mation. 

 

 

 

PAY YOUR SCHOOL FEES ALL ONLINE 

School Cash Online allows parents and community members to pay 
school-related fees online safely, quickly, and easily. Parents can pur-
chase items like spirit wear, lunches, and field trips -  anytime, anywhere. 
 
How do I register? 
Please refer to these Registration Instructions for step-by-step details on 

how to get signed-up for online payments.              

To directly login or to register, visit School Cash Online.  
 
What payment methods will be available? 
Parent will be able to pay online using Visa, MasterCard and                   

e-Cheque.  

 

 

Before and After School Programs  

Before and after school programs will be offered at most ele-
mentary schools, with revised drop-off/pickup routines, wash-
room protocols, and  enhanced cleaning procedures. If you 
have questions about child care, please contact your child care 
provider directly. Space is limited. Registration will be first 
come, first served. For additional information, please call our Parent 
Services hotline at 647-484-4372 or www.plasp.com  

Please look out for the monthly THRIVE Newsletters sent out 
by DPCDSB. 

 

Pick Up Arrangements and/or Daily Changes 

If there are any changes to your child’s pick up routine at the end of 
the day, please let your child know in the morning.  We often have 
children not knowing how they’re getting home.  Please also com-

municate to your child’s teacher either through note or agenda. 

 

LUNCH PROGRAMS 

We will be offering various lunch options for our students again this 

year.  More information will be sent out as it becomes available.  To 

help you begin planning, we are looking at  offering the following: 

 

Kidsessentials  Monday 

https://kidssentials.com/ 

 

Pizza   Tuesday  TBD 

 

Pitas  Thursday 

 

 

CRIMINAL REFERENCE CHECKS 

In keeping with the Safe Schools Act, ALL volunteers including 

those going on one day school trips MUST have a Criminal 

Reference Check.  The Criminal Reference Check for volunteers 

may take a few days to be processed.  Please visit: 

https://www.peelpolice.ca/en/services/record-checks-and-

suspensions-pardons.aspx 

If you already have a Criminal Reference Check on file at the 

school, the office will be sending home the yearly Criminal 

Offence Declaration form for you to update. Please return upon 

completion. 

 

https://www3.dpcdsb.org/Documents/2%20-%20Step-by-Step%20Registration%20Guide.pdf
https://dpcdsb.schoolcashonline.com/


Reorganization Information 

September 16th, 2024 is a PA Day for students for  school reorganization.  This may result in some students 

moving classes and possibly reorganization of classes.  In some circumstances, there may be no changes at 

all.  Our final staff list including teachers and grades will be shared in our October Newsletter.   

 

Dufferin-Peel CDSB 2024-2025 School Year Calendar 



September 2024 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s): 
 
Our Catholic School Councils provides an opportunity for parents and guardians to discern how their gifts and talents 
might serve the school community. As per the Ontario Regulation 612/00 and 298, the purpose of a school council is, 
through the active participation of the parents, improve pupil achievement and to enhance the accountability of the 
education system to parents.  

In addition to the purpose of school councils as identified in the regulation, the mission of the Catholic School Coun-
cils in the DPCDSB, is to promote, the vision, values and sacramental life of Catholic practices for the Catholic com-
munities we serve.  

Information on our school council can be found on our school website using this link below.  
https://www.dpcdsb.org/DOMNC/about/school-council 

 
The various member positions available are: Chair/Co-Chair, Treasurer, Secretary, Parish Representative, Ontario Associa-
tion for Parents in Catholic Education (OAPCE), and Parent Members. There are a minimum of four meetings per school 
year.  
 
More information will be coming home next week! 
 
I look forward to working with you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
L. Mundy 
Principal 

https://www.dpcdsb.org/DOMNC/about/school-council


 

Off to an  

Exciting New 
School Year! 


